4th Grade Eagle ews

Mrs. Bang Miss Hudock, Mrs. Jones, and Ms. Keats

Dates to Remember A Snapshot of OQur Learning

Reading

Thursday, December 6th e  We willbe continuing our Greek

e Picture Retakes Mythology unit, focusing on Greek
Fri day December 7th vocabulary and comparing themes

e ZndCup Of Coffee and \/\{rltill\/fleg will begin working on our Greek

Principal s Book of the Month mythology play

Thursday, December 20th Math

e Winter Concert (6:30 - 8:00 e  We will multiply and divide with larger
Friday, December 21st numbers and find area and perimeter

e  Winter Party (2:30 - 315) Compacted Math

e  We will be adding, subtracting, and
Monday, December 24th - multiplying fractions

Monday January Ist Qeience
e No School (Winter Break) e  We will be engineering a terrarium and
Tuesday, J anuary 8th an aquarium to study ecosystems.

e PTA Meeting (6:30 - 8:00

Friendly Reminders

Please remember to send your child with a coat, glove, hat, etc for recess! It s getting
cold outsidel

We are looking for volunteers to present during our Career Day on April 12th. If you
are interested, please contact your child s homeroom teacher!

The 4th Grade team wants to wish you and your family happy holidays and a
wonderful new year!




Decemper 2018
Hello Parents /Guardians,

Glen Haven Elementary School will be holding i's Annual Coat Drive from
Novemper 26, 2018 untll January 28, 2019. Pleass fesl free to donate aryg new
or gently used childran and//or adult winter coats. Please wash the coats
Refore donating. There will be a bin In the loby to collect donations and all
donations wil b2 used by Glen Haven famiies. We wil also ke having a Coat
Swap from December 3-7, 2018. Fesl fres to stop by the cafeteria on
December 3-7 from 8:40 a.m. - 2:00 a.m. 1o arop off a coat and pick one up.
Thank you In aavance for your donations.

During the wesk of December 17-21, 2018 we wil pe having PBIS Spirit Weelw
Stay tuneda for more information!

A BIG "Thank You™ to all the familes wno donated to the Kids Helping Kids Fooa
Drive and the Mattie’'s Miracle Arvvua Canay Drive. Maryy familles will henefit
from the food and canay/snacks collected.

Have a wondertu December!
~Rehecca Wilis
School Counselor




